Just some friendly reminders for the
first week of classes:

Please make sure your child has a dance
bag with the following:

« all of their shoes labeled with their
name on them.

« Bring a labeled water bottle to class.

« For older dancers, have extra
ponytails, bobby pins, hair nets,
small brush or comb and band aids in their dance bag.

+ 1-2 pound ankle and wrist weights are needed for classes
Stretch, Leaps & Turns and Classes level 5 and up.

« Small dance notebook that fits in dance bag for goals and steps
to work on for level 3 and up.

Please bring all dance bags, book bags and lunch boxes in to the
dance rooms and place in the cubbies.

IMPORTANT

INFORMATION

TUITION POLICY

Reminder of new Jackrabbit billing terms
‘We can no longer accept American Express, Debit Cards, Prepaid
Cards, or ACH/bank draft payments. This includes VISA or
MASTERCARD DEBIT CARDS which we have received in the past two
weeks. These VISA/MASTERCARD debit cards have additional service
charges which we do not want to pass on to you, our customers, so we
ask that you switch these debit cards over to a credit card so you do
not incur more fees. If you do pay with a debit card the service charge
is $15 per $500 charged on your account.

As a reminder, Jackrabbit requires all accounts to have a credit card
on file. However, we are still offering you the ability to pay with cash,
check, or Venmo (with a $2.00 service charge) to avoid the new credit
card processing fees, as long as your balance is paid before the 1st of
each month. There is a 2.59% sur charge via Jackrabbit for credit card
payments which is less than the service charge with our previous
credit card company, SafeSave.

We ask you to log into the Parent Portal at your earliest convenience
to enter your payment details. This update is essential to avoid any
disruptions to your class enrollment and to ensure a smooth
registration process for upcoming sessions. You can log in to our
Portal by clicking here: htips://app.jackrabbitclass.com/jr3.0/
ParentPortal/Login?orgID=541562

Then, you will go to:
Billing & Payments > Saved Payment Methods > Click on the green
“+” icon

If you have any questions about your account or the new system,
please contact Katherine Pallotta at katschwing@gmail.com.

As a reminder, Just Off Broadway fall class fees are charged on
August 15 and due on September 1st and run through June 1st.
Performance Team fees are charged on July 15 and are due on August
1st and run through May 1st.



